

Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy New Year!

 I hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and many thanks again for all our lovely cards and gifts. 
Curriculum planning 

Maths – Shape, Measure, Multiplication and Division

Literacy – Legends – Beowulf, Instructions

Science - Year 5 – Properties and Changes of Materials / Year 4 – States of Matter  

Topic – Anglo Saxons versus Vikings
Art/DT – Designing and making an Anglo Saxon style brooch using different materials

R.E – Women in the Old Testament

French – All Around Town
PE – Dance and Swimming
Computing – Animation
P.E
Dance will be on a Tuesday this term and will be indoors but the children will still need a full P.E kit in school in case we do decide to go outside.
We will be swimming on a Friday and would like the children to come to school in their P.E. kit, with their swimming kit in a bag. They will remain in their P.E kit for the full day so will also need track suit bottoms and a long sleeved top. As well as swimming, they will also be doing either wall bouldering or netball so please send a healthy snack as it will be a long morning full of activity.
Class worship.

Our class worship will be next half term on Wednesday 15th March.
Reading arrangements and Homework.

We will be continuing our Spellings and Learn It homework each week in addition to further work linked to the curriculum.  Could you please remind the children that they need to bring their red and yellow Spelling / Learn It books into school every day to allow them time to practise.  Homework is handed out on a Friday to be completed and handed back on Wednesday (please note that yellow and red books do not get handed back in as the children need them to continue practising Learn Its and Spellings). Year 5 will continue to have a piece of English homework in their yellow homework books.
Many Thanks

Heather Mortimer 
